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Police Seek Public’s Help Identifying Person of Interest in Sexual Assault

San Diego — On March 25th, 2023, at about 3:00 a.m., an unknown man entered the
victim’s residence in the 2800 block of Boston Avenue while she was asleep and attempted
to sexually assault her. The victim was able to get away and called the police. The suspect
fled before officers arrived. SDPD’s Sex Crimes Unit immediately began to investigate. The
investigation has led to a person of interest.

The person of interest is described as a dark-skinned Black male, between 25 to 30-years-
old, 5’8” to 5’10” tall, 180 pounds, with a mustache and goatee.

He was wearing a white and black-checkered hooded zip-up jacket over a black-hooded
sweatshirt with “Reebok” in red lettering on the front.

He was wearing light-colored pants, white shoes with black laces and was carrying a
distinct, green/gray backpack with white and pink flowers.

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to call SDPD or Crime
Stoppers at (888) 580-8477.
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